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Sunday  26th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME     

29th September 10.00 am: Mass 

  

Monday  St Jerome  

30th September No Mass 

  

Tuesday  St Therese of Lisieux 

1st October  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Wednesday  The Holy Guardian Angels 

2nd October  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass  

  

Thursday  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

3rd October  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Friday   St Francis of Assisi 

4th October  8.30 am: Adoration 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Saturday Ss Faustina Kowalska 

5th October  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Sunday  27th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

6th October  10.00 am: Mass 

Holiness consists simply in doing God’s will, and being just 

what God wants us to be 

St Therese of the Child Jesus (of Lisieux) 

Weekly Masses continue this week as per the schedule on the opening 

page. If you would like to offer Holy Mass for any of your intentions, 

please contact Fr. Joseph. 

 

Repository Stall 

Lynne has a new selection of cards available for different occasions.  

Please let her know if you require a 2025 Catholic Diary. Thank you. 

 

Please pray for: Sr Nora Callaghan, Kathleen O’Brien, Janet Rowan, 

Teresa Hayes, Emma Leak, and all whose anniversaries occur during the 

coming week, plus Paul Hanson, Ed Robson and all in the Parish who are 

sick. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Rotas for 29th September 
  

Readers  Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. Preciosa   Keith    Nikky 

S. Mary   Mike    Jean C. 

I. Nick        Sandy 

 

Rotas for 6th October 
  

Readers  Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. Isabel   Chris    David R. 

S. David R.   John    Jackie 

I. Selina       Tina 

 

 

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be 

updated accordingly – contact details overleaf.  



Notices 
 

Preparing for Mass 
A reminder of the two bells before Mass: the first to provide a short 

period of quiet for prayer ahead of Mass, and the second to mark the start 

of our celebration of Mass. 

 

Mission Red Box Thank you and Appeal 
Fr Noah Monday Mbabazi MHM wishes to thank the parish for the 

welcome and generous response to the Red Box Appeal last weekend.  If 

you did not get a chance to collect a Red Box or Direct Debit form, please 

speak to your Missio volunteer (Lynne) or Fr Joseph.  You can also find 

out more information at www.missio.org.uk 

 

CAFOD Family Fast Day, Friday 4th October 
CAFOD’s Family Fast Day will be taking place this coming Friday, 4th 

October.  Donation envelopes are available with the Bulletin or at the back 

of Church. 

Prisoners’ Sunday, 13th October 2024 
On Sunday 13th October, the Church marks Prisoners’ Sunday, the 

National Day of Prayer, action, and generosity for those in prison, their 

loved ones, and those who work with them. Across England and Wales, 

parishes are invited to join in praying for those who have taken the wrong 

path and ended up in prison. 

 
Rotas 
As we move into the autumn, please consider offering to contribute to the 

Parish through joining one of our rotas: all of them help our celebrations of 

Mass to be a true community effort. 

 

Eucharistic Ministers’ rota 
A new rota for all Eucharistic Ministers is available at the back of Church. 

 

SVP 
The St Vincent de Paul Society is keen to welcome new members.  If you’d 

like to know more, please speak to Jean Daintith, Denise Shakesby or 

Evelyn Hutton for further information. 

 

SVP Afternoon Tea 
The monthly SVP tea/coffee afternoon will take place on Thursday 3rd 

October, 2:00-4:00pm, in the Marist small hall, with a quiz, and on every 

first Thursday of the month. All welcome. 

 

SVP hampers 
The SVP is continuing to collect food for hampers for families in need at 

St Antony’s School (via the box at the back of Church).  Collection is now 

taking place for October hampers – thank you for your continued support. 

Lourdes Ball 2024, Gisborough Hall, Friday 25th October 2024 
The Lourdes Hospitalite have organised a Lourdes Hospitalite Ball for 

2024. Following last year’s amazing success we wanted to celebrate in 

style, and therefore we are returning to the picturesque setting of 

Gisborough Hall, Guisborough.  The date for our Lourdes Ball is Friday 

25th October, with reception drinks and 3 course Dinner at £49 per person.  

If you are interested in attending please contact John Brown no later than 

4th October at john.brown160@ntlworld.com or ring 07871958412.  We 

would welcome any donations for our Bottle Tombola and Raffle prizes if 

you are able. 

Hospital Chaplain   
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from the 

Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456.  If you go into 

Hospital, please specify you would like the Catholic Chaplain to visit. 

 

 

Items for the newsletter should be given to Chris by Wednesday for 

inclusion 

 

 


